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Attention: Independent Planning Commission
 
Dear Sir / Madam,
                                On behalf of our company SRO Group Pty Ltd, I wish to express our support &
 approval of the Kepco Bylong Coal Project. I have been following this project for quite a few
 months now since hearing about it from our local industry collaboration group HunterNet, of
 which we are a member.
 
I understand there are the inevitable environmental & community hoops to jump through but I
 hope these can be resolved to the satisfaction of all. Kepco have been sending me out regular
 community newsletters (emails) to keep me (& others) up to date on the project, so I like their
 forthright & open approach. I trust this is occurring with their submissions to you.
 
SRO are a Newcastle based Electrical & Fabrication / Mechanical Engineering & manufacturing
 company. From our point of view, we need these types of projects to provide employment for
 the manufacturing industry, if not for us, at least for Mudgee / Muswellbrook & even Sydney
 based companies. I understand up to 650 jobs will become of this project during construction (&
 many more indirectly, such as to manufacturing companies like us) & I’d imagine many ongoing
 jobs too once in operation.
 
Another positive that I see is the relationship with the technological powerhouse of South Korea.
 Australia should invite more South Korean investment in our country.
 
I kindly ask that you review this project in a positive light for the local & nearby communities &
 businesses & give it the tick of approval. If you have any questions, please ask. Thank you for
 your consideration.
 
Regards,
 
Malcolm Rumbel | Business Development Manager
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